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To all Parents/Carers,                         17.1.20 
 

 
Despite the wind and rain this week we’ve managed to pack an awful lot into 
the last five days (I only wish it was as warm and sunny as the photo on the 
left!).  Here are our friends in Tanzania sporting the football kit that we sent 
over before Christmas – the Headteacher sent a photo over earlier in the 
week and we have tweeted it on the website – hopefully lots more to follow!  
On the subject of Tanzania, as part of our ‘Connecting Classrooms’ project, 
we will be having a Connecting Classrooms/Tanzania day on the 6th February.  
More details will follow but for now we are asking children to wear any 
colour of the Tanzanian flag (see right) and bring a £1 voluntary contribution. 
 
In the middle photo, here are our intrepid Tuckshop entrepreneurs on their first day of business.  Like any fledgling 
business it’s had its ups and downs but they have stuck with it and made some tiny improvements along the way.  One 
week in and they have sold all the fruit, calculated their profit and already completed an order for their next stock 
delivery on Monday.  Well done to them all! 
 
On the right, a traffic survey in Y1!  To be fair, they couldn’t have picked a busier road to observe and they really 
enjoyed collating the data – all of which fed into their Geography and Maths in the classroom.  
 
And finally, there will be a letter going out next week about the upcoming statutory changes to Relationships and Health 
Education from September 2020.  Please take the time to read what will be happening and there will be more 
information to follow throughout the year – including an opportunity for you to share your views. 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 
 

Mr I. Johnson 
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